
Proposed Changes 

 

Beginning in 2019-20 teachers can continue with the current SLO process, or they may use 

MAP as a Type I and Type III assessment.  Teachers will be required to do 1 MAP test for math 

and 1 MAP test for reading each year.  Fall will be the pre test, and spring will be used as the 

post test. For a 1st year teacher, they will use fall for pre test and winter for the post test. 

 

Teachers can choose to do the following: 

1. 1 Class 

2. All of their classes 

3. Grade Level 

 

For MAP, the following chart will be used to calculate growth score: 

 

 

Performance Rating Thresholds 

Unsatisfactory Less than 50% of students show growth 

Needs Improvement 50%-64% of students show growth 

Proficient 65%-79% students show growth 

Excellent 80% of students show growth 

 

 

Please note this is students showing growth, not meeting a target.  For example, 211 in fall and 

212 in spring is growth. 

 

 

 

Portfolios  

There will be a limit of 2 pieces of evidence for each standard. 

 

 

 

 

 


